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We strongly support HB2631 and the compensation program for wolf depredation. 

The ranch operation has been devastated by wolves in Wallowa, Union and now 

Umatilla County.  

Not only are the losses economic for them but also psychological. They have spent 

decades improving their cattle herd and the land that they manage as stewards. 

Please pass this bill. Thank you Andy VanderPlaat 


